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Vote by mail should be kept as is in Oregon. Proof has shown that there is very little 

evidence of voter fraud or issues with elections. Legislators should be making every 

effort to ensure that all residents are able to exercise their constitutional right to vote 

despite barriers such as mobility or transportation.  


